RE: Frangois Lareau
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Subject: RE: Francois Lareau

From: <dnd_mdn@forces ge.ca=
Date: Thu, 4 Nov 2010 08:15:46 -0400
To: <flareau@rogers.com>

Dear Mr. Lareau:

Thank vou for correspondence concerning the Independent Review of the National
Defence Act. Your correspondence of July 13, 2010, addressed to the Judge Advocate
Beneral, was alsc forwarded to me. Once again, please accept my apolegy for this
delay in responding.

I commend you for your interest in the review provided for in clause 96, Statutes of
Canada, 1998, C.31h, but alsa note that my correspondence to you of Junes 310, 2010,
responds to the questions youl pose.

I trust this 1s of some assistance, and thank you for your continuing interest in
Canada's military justice system.

Bincerely,

Peter MacEKay
Minister of Natiomal Defence

————— Original Message-----

From: Frangois Lareau [mailto:flareaulrogers.com)
Sent: Tuesday, 1, June, 2010 04:46 AM

To: +MCUBMCUBCttawa-Hull

Subject: Frangeis Lareau

Bonjour,

I have writtem to the Minister of National Defence about the statutory review under
the NDA and the fact that the law was not followed. I was teld that I should get an
answer by mid-May. Can you give me an update on my request and whe in the Minister's
office is responsible for my file so I can phone him. Thank you.

Bincerely,
Francois Lareau
55-B90 Cahill Drive West

Ottawa, OM, K1V 524
£13-521-36A9

L2010 4:06 PM




